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Senator Meek's attempt to remove ballast weight from the calculation of boat weight 

for users of the Newberg Pool is an outrageous attempt to hoodwink the people.  

Wake boats make bodies of water unsafe or unusable for non-motorized water users, 

who represent the majority of water users.  Why would we allow a very small minority 

of users to monopolize use of this public resource?  Oppose this bill with Senator 

Meek's amendment, keep boat manufacturers influence out of our politics, and 

preserve this natural resource and recreation opportunity for the majority of users.   

Thank you.   


